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Danish Energy Agency 

 
Amaliegade 44 
DK-1256 Copenhagen K 
 
P: +45 3392 6700 
E: ens@ens.dk 
 
www.ens.dk 

To the points of contact for Espoo Convention in Estonia, Finland, Germany, Latvia, 

Lithuania, Poland, Russia and Sweden  

 

 

Dear Mr. and Mrs,  

  

With reference to e-mail October 10
th
 2018 from the Danish Espoo point of contact 

with a consultation letter in accordance with article 4 and 5 of the Convention on 

Environmental Impact Assessment in a Transboundary Context for the Nord 

Stream 2 gas pipeline – northwestern route in Denmark, the Danish Energy Agency 

hereby forwards the EIA documentation mentioned in the letter on the enclosed 

memory stick (USB).  

 

 

 

Best regards 

 

 

 

Katja Scharmann 

Office/Departement 

Centre for Energy 

Resources  

 

Date 

5. October 2018 

 

J nr. 2018 - 10916 
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